
Prince Edward Inter-Services Group (PEISG) 

Fall Conference Program  

Friday, September 11, 2015 

MacDonald Hall at Isaiah Tubbs Resort & Conference Centre 
1642 County Road 12 in Prince Edward County 

8:15 – 8:45am  Registration & morning coffee 

8:45 – 8:50am  Welcome & Overview of the Day – Maureen Finnegan, Conference Chair 

8:50am – 9:00am History of PEISG in context of today – Stephanie MacLaren, Chair of PEISG 

9:00 – 10:00am “From Health to Safety…it’s all about Community” – Dr. Hugh Russell 

10:00 – 10:15am Break 

10:15 – 11:00am “From Health to Safety…it’s all about Community” continued – Dr. Hugh Russell 

11:00 – 11:30am Health Links in Ontario – Cheryl Chapman, South East Local Health Integration Network 

11:30 – 12noon Panel – Local Response to the need for collaboration 
Brad Gunn, Nurse Practitioner, Prince Edward Family Health Team 
Barry Freeburn, Detachment Commander, Ontario Provincial Police 
Questions – 10 minutes 
 

12:00 – 1:00 pm Lunch & Networking 

1:00 – 3:00 pm “Personal Resiliency in Challenging Times” – Dick O’Brien 

3:00 – 3:15pm  Summary & Adjournment 

 

 

  
See attached for background information on speakers. 

This conference is suitable for all staff and board members 
of human services agencies. 

Cost is $50.00/person which includes morning coffee and lunch. 

See attached registration form for details on how to register. 

Registration must be received by no later than September 1, 2015 
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PEISG Fall Conference Guest Speakers 

Dr. Hugh C. Russell brings more than 40 years of community 

development experience that spans the globe, in addition to advanced degrees 

and research in social psychology and communications. Currently he focuses 

on mobilizing communities to more effectively deal with their individual, 

social and criminal justice issues. Russell is a specialist in mobilizing people 

to take more responsibility for reducing and preventing crime, and achieving 

justice in their neighborhoods. He consults police services on how officers can 

motivate community members to be more proactive and effective in increasing 

community safety, security and wellbeing. For over 25 years Russell has 

worked closely with police, other emergency services and military forces in 

Canada and the United States. In Ontario he is principal architect behind a strategy police have adopted 

province-wide, to stimulate residents in high-risk neighborhoods to take more responsibility for crime 

reduction, crime prevention and increased safety and security.  

 

Cheryl Chapman, Senior Consultant at the South East LHIN for the areas of Primary 

Health Care, Health Links, and Chronic Disease Prevention and Management   

Cheryl is an experienced health care leader, quality specialist, nurse and educator who has worked in 

all healthcare sectors. In January 2015, Cheryl accepted the position of Senior Consultant at the South East 

LHIN for the areas of Primary Health Care, Health Links, and Chronic Disease Prevention and Management. 

From 2013 to January 2015, Cheryl was the Health Links Lead with the LHIN. Previously, Cheryl has held 

various positions including Director of Primary Care, Access and Chronic Disease at Health Quality 

Ontario, Director of Quality and Risk Management at Providence Care (Kingston), and Director of Palliative 

Care (Providence Care, Brockville).  Over the past 10 years the main focus of her work has been 

quality improvement in health care with more attention on primary care for the last 7 years. Her 

clinical specialty was hospice palliative care and community nursing.  Cheryl holds a Masters Degree in Health 

Science (Institute of Health Policy, Management and Evaluation, University of Toronto), a Masters Degree in 

Education (University of Ottawa) and a Bachelor of Science in Nursing (McMaster University). She enjoys 

being a resident of Prince Edward County, where she’s lived for over 16 years. 
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Brad Gunn, Nurse Practitioner, Prince Edward Family Health Team  

In addition to clinical responsibilities, Brad has been actively working on the Hospital @ Home Pilot project 

and the Coordinated Care Planning Program with the PEFHT.  As such, Brad is well versed in the challenges 

and opportunities of coordinating care across healthcare providers, agencies, and sectors and can share with us 

the successes and challenges of these initiatives to date. 

Barry Freeburn, Staff Sergeant, Ontario 

Provincial Police Prince Edward County 

Detachment 

Barry Freeburn joined the Ontario Provincial Police in 1984. 

He was posted to Killaloe Detachment for 15 years where he 

was assigned to general patrol duties, criminal investigations 

and the Emergency Response Team. Barry had the pleasure of 

being a Sergeant, shift supervisor before being transferred to 

the East Region In-Service Training, Unit Commander. In 2005 

Barry was promoted to Staff Sergeant Detachment Commander 

in Bancroft Ontario until his transfer to Prince Edward Detachment as the Detachment Commander in 2010 

where he is currently posted. In 2011, Barry was seconded to the RCMP for 14 months and posted to 

Afghanistan where he worked with numerous international agencies and other countries to assist in the 

development of the Afghan National Police Service.  

Dick O'Brien, M.A.Sc., is a professional speaker and a 

consultant in human relations.  

Dick O’Brien has been a therapist and a trainer for 32 years. Mr. O'Brien has 

held senior management positions in government and business. For the past 

thirty years, he has been assisting corporations, school boards, hospitals and 

police departments with issues of stress, wellness, counselling and leadership. 

Dick O'Brien received his bachelors and masters degrees from the University 

of Waterloo and continues to seek life lessons and wisdom from daily 

experiences. He has been in the seminary, a truck driver, an elementary teacher, director of a heroin treatment 

centre, an alcoholism counsellor, a university instructor, a marriage counsellor and deputy superintendent of a 

juvenile corrections centre. For the past 25 years he has been conducting trainings in Wellness, Leadership and 

Stress Management based on the universal principles of wisdom of the past 5000 years. 
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Registration Form 
Fee for the day is $50.00  

this includes morning coffee and lunch 

 

Register by Tuesday, September 1, 2015        

 Please fax or email your registration to us so we know you’re going to attend. 

Then please send your cheque to the address below: 

Fall Conference – Prince Edward Inter-Services Group 
c/o Prince Edward Family Health Team 

35 Bridge Street, Suite 1 
Picton, ON   K0K 2T0 

 
Fax this page to: 1-866-476-0425 

OR 

E-mail this page to: PEISGreg@pefht.com  

 

Please fax or email this form & then mail the cheque.   TOTAL $______ ($50/person) 

Please make cheques payable to “Prince Edward Inter-Services Group” 

Agency:  

Contact Info:  

 

NAME(S) 

Please specify: 

Board Member  

or staff position. 

Please specify: 

Food allergies 

Vegetarian  
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